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July 25: Summer Classes End

August 9 & 10: Freshman Connection

August 13: Fall Classes Begin

August 13 – 17: Welcome Week

August 27: Chad Cargill ACT Prep

August 29: Organizational Fair

August 30: Intramural Dodgeball

The Western Oklahoma 
State College Alumni 
Association is pleased to 
have Clint and Shelby Lucus 
as the newest Lifetime 
Alumni Members, 
Shelby attended Navajo 
High School and began 
taking classes concurrently 
at Western in 2011. Shelby 
graduated from Western in 
2014 with an associate of 
liberal arts degree. 
Shelby was very involved on 
Western’s campus. She was 
an ambassador, sophomore 
class president, worked in 
the business office, and 
was an active member of 
the student senate, Phi 
Theta Kappa, and Baptist 

Collegiate Ministries. She 
was also crowned Ms. 
WOSC in 2014. Shelby is 
now a Physical Therapy as-
sistant at Jackson County 
Memorial Hospital. 
She spoke very highly of 
her time at Western.
“Western was the per-
fect precursor to a four-
year college,” Shelby said. 
“Everybody made you feel 
like family!” Shelby is also 
a member of the WOSC 
Alumni Association Board 
of Directors. 
Clint went to Altus High 
School and graduated from 
Western in 2013 with an 
associate of ag science de-
gree. Clint was also active 

on campus during his time 
at Western. He was part of 
the Aggie Club, Phi Theta 
Kappa, and was crowned 
Mr. WOSC in 2013. He now 
works for Helena Chemical 
and farms. Clint and Shelby 
met on campus at Western 
and married in March of 
2018. 
We love having recent 
Western graduates join our 
Alumni Association! If you 
are interested in joining, 
contact Whitney Graham 
at 580-477-7706, visit the 
website at wosc.edu or 
email us at alumni@wosc.
edu. 
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